
Hello all, 
 
I am very happy for my email address and mobile number to be provided to students for them to 
make contact so that I can help them with information particularly relating to applying for UNE Early 
Entry. 
 
Email: liam.edmunds@une.edu.au 
Phone: 0428 752 131 
 
During my calls to you all the two areas of interest were: 
 
Early Entry: 
 
Applications are now open for students to apply for UNE Early Entry. Here is the web link: 
www.une.edu.au/earlyentry 
 
With the disruption and anxiety that is naturally attached to the current circumstances, UNE Early 
Entry and the associated guarantee of offer that comes with it (at a minimum an Enabling Pathway 
Program place), is in my opinion more important than ever. 
 
 
I have also attached the current School Leaver Guide (undergraduate prospectus).  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or requests for assistance. 
 
Take care and stay well. 
 
Kind regards, 
Liam Edmunds 
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